Receiving the 11th Armored Cavalry’s Veterans of Vietnam & Cambodia scholarship is an incredible honor, and I am deeply grateful for this support. As I prepare to study Accounting and Finance at the University of Florida, this scholarship not only eases the financial burden of higher education but also serves as a powerful reminder of the sacrifices made by the brave soldiers who served our country.
I feel especially honored to be connected in some small way to the legacy of the 11th Armored Cavalry Regiment and my grandfather. His courage and dedication to service continues to inspire me, and I will carry that inspiration with me throughout my college journey and beyond.
Thank you for investing in my future. I am proud to represent the values this scholarship stands for.
Maxwell Gillen, grandson of Peter Wallace, B trp, KIA dedication to George Rogers Bennett, H co., 4/26/68

